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-----Original Message-----
From: Garage Services <Garage.Services@stevenage.gov.uk>
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2024 3:29 PM
To: Plan Devcon <Plan.Devcon@stevenage.gov.uk>
Cc: Tristram Hill <Tristram.Hill@stevenage.gov.uk>; Rebecca MilleƩ <Rebecca.MilleƩ@stevenage.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: SBC Planning ApplicaƟon ConsultaƟon 24/00220/FP

Dear Planning,

Thank you for sharing the planning applicaƟon for demoliƟon of garage 3 to 5 Bedwell Crescent.

I can confirm, as detailed in the applicaƟon, that all three garages are owned by the council and are currently let.

Estates have been in negoƟaƟons with the applicant but no agreement has been reached.

If you require any further details please let us know.

Kind Regards

Garage Management Services |Stevenage Direct Services

Our Privacy Policy has been updated to reflect changes to data protecƟon legislaƟon and can be viewed at the
following link hƩp://www.stevenage.gov.uk/privacy-policy


